Opt-In/Opt-Out    SVUSD - SVMS Email Distribution List                                    

To inform SVMS families of important events, Scotts Valley Unified School District uses email.  Our email distribution list is used to send out school newsletters and other announcements.  Each year we ask you to opt-in to the email list.  It is important that we have either your opt-in OR opt-out info.
__________________________________________  _____       ________________________________________  ____
Student Name 




   grade       Student Name
                                          grade

__________________________________________  _____       ________________________________________  ____
Student Name 




   grade        Student Name
                                          grade

             ___ YES, I have read the attached info & I would like to subscribe to email notifications.
                   We will not share your email address. Your email will be used to keep you informed of SVMS news and information, emergency           

                    information, SVMS PTA, Scott Valley Education Foundation, Scotts Valley Unified School District news, events and notices.  
      _______________________________    ___________________________________________________

 Name                                                  Email Address
      _______________________________    ___________________________________________________

 Name                                                  Email Address
              ___ NO, I do not want to subscribe to email notifications. Printing and mailing the newsletter takes PTA     

                    resources from the classroom, so please only opt for a mailing if you have no internet access. Send school newsletters to:

                _____________________________________________________________________________________
              Mailing Address
________________________________________________________________________
Signature: Parent/Guardian Name

Important -- Please read and keep for your records. 
Email applications, internet security software and spam blockers make it increasingly difficult for our emails to successfully reach you; our emails are sent to a large distribution list and may be considered junk mail.  In an effort to keep our emails out of your Junk Mail or Bulk Mail folders please add our email address:        svusd@santacruz.k12.ca.us

                              svmsnews@santacruz.k12.ca.us

To the ‘safe list’ in your Spam blocking, internet security software, or email application.  If you use Microsoft Outlook to read email you can ‘Create a Rule’ using the “Rules and Alert” feature from the “Tools Menu” and put our emails in the folder of your choice.

During the school year if your email changes or you move out of the district simply use the “Update Profile/Email Address” link that is at the bottom of every email sent out. 

If you have questions, need help or want to confirm that you’re on the email list please email Carl Guerin: cguerin@santacruz.k12.ca.us

Carl Guerin
Director of Technology

4444-5B Scotts Valley Drive

Scotts Valley, CA 95066

831-438-1820 x115

District web site: www.svusd.santacruz.k12.ca.us
SVMS School web site: www.svms.santacruz.k12.ca.us
